
School Tours 
Individual tours are scheduled with the Director, either by 

emailing child.priority.preschool@gmail.com or calling us at 

303-424-0336. Visitors are asked to arrive between 9:15am 
and 9:30am with the tour lasting about 25 minutes. The 
Director will show all three classrooms, give additional 
information and answer all questions. Parents are welcome to 
bring their kids for the tour, but sometimes parents find it 
easier to gain information and ask questions if they come 
without kids. 😊 Enrollment applications may be turned in on 
a tour for the wait list.

Waiting List 
We recommend all interested families fill out an enrollment 

application via the "Enrollment" page on our website to be 

put on our free wait list.  We will automatically be notified of 
your submission. All applications are time stamped.



Registration Process 
1. We hold a “Registration Day” in January.  Only current 

families & siblings enroll in January for the following school 
year.  Current families fill out a new enrollment application 

and pay the non-refundable Annual Registration Fee and one 
month's tuition for the following school year.  Once enrolled, 

families are guaranteed a spot for the following school year.

2. After “Registration Day” in January, an email is sent to all 
alumni families on our waitlist inquiring if they are still 
interested in enrolling. If interested, alumni families fill out a 
new enrollment application and pay the non-refundable 
Annual Registration Fee and one month's tuition. Payment of 
the Registration Fee confirms enrollment.

3. New families on the wait list will be contacted starting the 
first week in February.  It is based on a first-come-first-serve 
for enrollment and is processed by the date placed on the 
wait list.  New families wishing to enroll will need to pay the 
non-refundable Annual Registration Fee and one month's 
tuition by a given date to confirm enrollment and hold your 
child's spot at Child Priority.


